
 

 

The Central Shenandoah Health District is pleased to 
offer a Free Flu Shot Clinic for the general public and 
first responders. The flu vaccine is being offered FREE 

OF CHARGE to all participants. The vaccine is being 
donated by the Virginia Department of Health 

through the Central Shenandoah Health District as a 
part of their annual testing and training of 

emergency preparedness procedures. 

 

 Our goal is to have you 
receive your FREE OF 

CHARGE Flu Shot in less than 
15 minutes! 

 

Friday,  
February 2nd   

 

Event: 9a-12p & 1p-3:30p 
 

Vaccines will be available until 3:30pm 
or upon supply depletion. 

Staunton-
Augusta Health 
Department 
1414 North Augusta St. 
Staunton, VA 24402 
 

Ages 3 and above 
Those under 18 must be 
accompanied by a parent or 
guardian  

 

 
 

For questions please contact the Central 
Shenandoah Health District:  540-332-7830 
 

FREE FLU SHOTS! 
Staunton-Augusta Health Department 


